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The soon to be jailbirds are remaining lovebirds for now.
According to Usmagazine.com, Joe and Teresa Giudice celebrated
their 15th wedding anniversary together with Teresa’s jail
term coming in January. The Real Housewives of New Jersey
stars shared a loving Instagram picture, but rumors of their
relationship being rocky are continuing to surface. A source
says,“Teresa  and  Joe’s  emotional  connection  is  fading.
Resentment  is  creeping  in.”  Teresa  will  serve  her  jail
sentence  first  and  then  Joe  will  follow  with  a  longer
sentencing  and  possible  deportation.  
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What  are  some  special  ways  to  celebrate  your  wedding
anniversary?

Cupid’s Advice:

Marriage takes work, time and patience. So sometimes the love
can get lost in the mix. Your anniversary is a time to reflect
and reinstate why you made this commitment to each other.
Cupid has some tips on how to make your day perfect:

1. Try something new: Hot air balloon, sailing, art class,
volunteer, square dancing? Any of these things spark your
interest? These are all random yet exciting date ideas to try
with your partner!

Related: Family Insider Says There’s an ‘Icy Distance’ in Joe
and Teresa’s Marriage

2. Weekend getaway: Get a sitter for the kids or the dogs and
find yourself a place to hunker down for the weekend. Whether
you like the woods or the city, take some time to unplug and
unwind together.

Related: Khloe Kardashian ‘Can’t Even Get In Touch’ With Lamar
Odom To Finalize Divorce

3.  A  nostalgic  location:  Go  back  to  a  place  that  means
something to both of you. Where did the proposal happen, or
your first date? Enjoy the times you’ve spent together in the
places where the big moments took place.

Do you think Teresa and Joe can make it through these tough
times? Share your thoughts below. 
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